
 

 

 
 
 

San Diego State University 
5500 Campanile Drive 
San Diego, CA 92182 

 

 

Dear Colleagues,  
 
Following the launch of the University Strategic Plan, we have been thinking about our divisional 
strategic plan.  In addition to seeking alignment with the university strategic plan, we have 
discussed our efforts to focus on engaging as a division to further share the division and its 
impact.  
 
In order to do this in a thoughtful way, a divisional strategic planning committee is being charged 
and two co-chairs have been identified, Andrea Dooley, Associate Vice President for Health, 
Well-Being & Accessibility and Jacob Alvarado Waipuk, Chair of Tribal Relations, Tribal Liaison. 
We are also seeking two additional members to join the committee. 
 
A number of committee members have been identified to represent the broad ranging diversity 
of our division. The committee, its charge, and timeline will be shared with the division once 
established. There will also be multiple opportunities to engage in the process during the 
months to come.  
 
We are seeking two additional committee members from our division who serve in staff (non-
MPP) or faculty roles to further support comprehensive representation on our division’s strategic 
planning committee. Serving on the divisional planning committee will require approximately 2-5 
hours per month and is to go until Spring 2022.  
 
If you are interested in serving on the divisional strategic planning committee, please submit 
your self-nominations using this form by Wednesday, March 17.  
 
All submissions will be reviewed by the committee co-chairs and VP Wood.  Decisions will be 
made based on our objective to ensure comprehensive representation on the committee.   
 
  
Andrea Dooley 
Associate Vice President for Health, Well-Being & Accessibility 
 
Jacob Alvarado Waipuk 
Chair of Tribal Relations, Tribal Liaison 
 


